## KTS Newsletter

Thursday, September 25, 2025

Greetings KTS Families,

As we approach the end of the first month of school, it's remarkable to see what our students and staff have already accomplished. Kindergartners are mastering letters and their sounds. Second graders are learning about syllabication and are manipulating sounds and syllables. Our 7th graders received a unique learning opportunity as we welcomed in Miss Brook's dog, Sadie, to help students learn about the characteristics of life. This difficult concept was literally brought to life through this fun and engaging experiment.

As we enter October, we look forward to building on these lessons while also continuing KTS traditions. Thanks to our PTA, our book fair will return the week of October. I look forward to seeing the great book selections our students make. Our 7th graders will be journeying to Fairview Camp for their overnight trip where they will not only be learning about nature through a ton of hands on experiences, but will be having fun with their Kingwood, Alexandria and Frenchtown peers. We look forward to the KTEF's wrestling event on October 17, which will feature a costume contest. Finally, our month ends with our annual elementary Halloween parade!

Have a great weekend!

All the best, Mr. Keri



## **Reminders**

Week of 10/6 – Scholastic Book Fair 10/9-10 – 7th Grade Fairview Trip Dismissal changes? Be sure to submit the Daily Dismissal form via Genesis. Changes should be submitted by 2PM (Noon for Early Dismissal day